Space Center Rotary Board Minutes
September 3, 1985

The minutes of 8-20-85 were read and approved.

Ralph Schimmel reported one new member proposal by Carlos. His name is
John Tenini and his classification will be Engineering-Consultant.,

The board approved Bill Hill's re-instatement from medical leave and Don .
Rehmeyer's termination for lack of dues payment,

President Bob Wren reported that 29 out of 30 of the Blue Book sheets are
now in,

Dick Chandler attended the board meeting to report that several area clubs
in our district have already achieved 100% sustaining Paul Harris' membership.
Board discussion generally agreed that our club could set the same goal,

Bob Wren reported a very good turn out to an "I Care" meeting at the Nassau
Bay Baptist Church.

Charles Hartman reported that the Aerospace Awards Committee moved it's

target date for the 1lst awards to 1986 instead of March 1987 to preserve the
good momentum going now.

Billy Weseman reported the King's Inn offer for us to hold breakfast meetings
there with no room charge.

Bob Wren announced the plans for a Rotary fellowship trip to Innsbrook, Austria
in February. Both skiers and non-skiers are welcome., The date is 99% sure to be
Februray 13 - 22. Interest in this was also reported by other clubs in the district.

No board action was taken on a YMCA request for $8,000,00 a year for the next
5 years for their expansion drive.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully Submitted,
P et

Jim McNatt




